Jay Kacena (AGR-6, 1958-60)

In a letter Jay sent to me he passed along some scuttlebutt that was going around the Scanner during the time he was aboard her.
It scems that the word was put out that some of the “green balls™ had electronic devices inside them, and when found they would be
shipped off to Washington. Well 1 asked for sea stories to be sent in, and this sure fits the bill. For those of you who do not know

about the “green balls,” they are the glass floats, usually green, that Japanese fishermen would use on their nets, and the west coast
ships would find them after they broke loose from the nets.



